
Date: December 16, 2024

To: Striking Committee

From: Mayor Olivia Chow

Subject: Toronto Police Service Board

I am advising that, in accordance with section 31(5) of the Community Safety and Policing Act,
2019, I am choosing not to be a member of the Toronto Police Services Board at this time and
City Council should appoint another Member of Council to serve on the Board.

I reserve the right to choose to be a member of the Board when vacancies arise.

Yours truly,

Olivia Chow
Mayor


